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25th May 2021 
 

Dear Parent / Guardian  

 

I wish to share our plans for KS3 end of year assessment with you. 
 

Our Year 8, 9 and 10 pupils would normally sit end of year summer exams in June.  However, we 

are very mindful of the difficulties our pupils and their families have faced over the past 

academic year.   
 

We have decided therefore to replace formal summer exams with class based assessments. These 

will take place during an extended period from Friday 28th May to Friday 11th June.  The class 

assessments will be carried out by your child’s subject teacher during normal timetabled lessons.  

The school timetable will continue to operate as it has done since September.  The assessments 

will only be based on classwork completed since pupils returned to school after Easter. 
 

The emotional well -being of our pupils is paramount and this less formal approach 

acknowledges the challenges we have all endured during this year. 
 

Can I also take this opportunity to thank you for your on- going support.  Our pupils are most 

successful when school and home are working together. 

 

With thanks and appreciation. 

 

 

 

Ms A Fleming  

Senior Leadership Team 

 


